
 

Public Meeting 

Thursday 5th June 2008 ~ 7pm to 9pm 
 

at Performing Arts Centre, Entrance via East Way 

Bournemouth School for Girls 
 

Agenda 
 

Item 1  Update from previous meetings   -  Future of the Forum 
                               -  Townsend School 
                               -  Gypsy and Traveller Site 
                               -  Throop Mill 
                               -  Castle Lane Road Widening 
                               -  Muscliff Funday 
 

Item 2  Our Threatened Greenbelt       -  Tobias Ellwood M.P. 
 

Item 3  Fire Safety in the Home         -  Group Manager Steve Mant 
                                 Head of Service, Dorset Fire 
 

Item 4  Provision of Community         -  Rikki Colgate – National Young Achiever 
       Activities for Young People        of the Year 
 

Item 5  Town Centre Vision            -  Cllr John Beesley 
 

Item 6  Residents Question Time        -  Residents are invited to submit questions on 
                                     local matters 
 

Item 7  Any Other Business            -  Volunteers are needed to join the Committee 
                                   -  Suggest items you would like discussed in Forum 
                                   -  Proposed date of next Forum meeting 
 

N.B. THE FORUM RECEIVES FUNDING FOR DISTRIBUTION AND VENUES FROM THE COUNCIL, BUT IT IS 
TOTALLY INDEPENDENT OF COUNCIL POLICY. IT IS A NON-POLITICAL, NON-PARTISAN PLATFORM FOR LOCAL PEOPLE 

TO MAKE THEIR VIEWS KNOWN. YOUR OPINIONS AND SUPPORT ARE NEEDED AND WILL COUNT 
 

CONTACTS 
 

Write to: The Chairman – TMSTH Area Forum         E-mail: tmsthareaforum@yahoo.com 
       C/o (any of the Councillors named below) 
       Bournemouth Borough Council, Town Hall, Bourne Avenue, Bournemouth BH2 6DY 
 

Ward Councillors for Throop & Muscliff and Strouden Park:- 
 

Cllr Ron Whittaker      - Tel: 575621       E-mail: ronald.whittaker@bournemouth.gov.uk 
Cllr Anne Rey         - Tel: 538068       E-mail: anne.rey@bournemouth.gov.uk 
Cllr Derek Borthwick    - Tel: 397087       E-mail: derek.borthwick@bournemouth.gov.uk 
Cllr John Trickett       - Tel: 07910 011239 E-mail: john.trickett@bournemouth.gov.uk 
Cllr Michael Weinhonig  - Tel: 245843       E-mail: michael.weinhonig@bournemouth.gov.uk 
Cllr David Shaw       - Tel: 518756       E-mail: david.shaw@bournemouth.gov.uk 



Dorset Fire & Rescue Service 
 

Home Fire Safety Risk Assessments 
 

Although rare, just a small fire in your home can 
be devastating and can have tragic consequences. 
 
 Do you have smoke alarms in your home? 
 
 Do you test your smoke alarms weekly? 
 
 Do you change the battery every year? 
 
 Do you have an escape plan? 

 
Dorset Fire & Rescue Service offer FREE home fire risk    
assessments and FREE smoke alarms. 
 
To make an appointment for your FREE home fire risk    
assessment please phone 01202 538282 or visit your local 
fire station. 
 

Remember if a fire starts: 
 

● GET OUT 
 

● CALL THE FIRE BRIGADE OUT 
 

● STAY OUT! 


